Hello Future Omro friends! 
First- a HUGE thank you to our 2019 partners for your support of Future Omro and for making 2019 a great year! Through being a partner of our Chamber-Main Street you have helped enhance the community and the lives of those who live here. It is because of caring partners like you that Future Omro is able to host community events such as our famous 4th of July festivities and seek to provide business assistance, resources, and connections to its members. It is because of this we are hopeful to continue our partnerships for 2020. 
Here’s a glimpse of what we do for our partners and for the community:
· Plan, promote, and host community events that bring thousands of visitors to Omro
· Distribute promotional materials statewide and beyond
· Provide Business After Hours opportunities
· Work with the City Administration to raise awareness and develop solutions for challenges facing small businesses
· Encourage shopping local through our Chamber Gift Certificates 
· Participate in valuable community investment projects
· Provide an on-line Partner Business Directory and offer referrals 
· Oversee Future Omro’s website and social media, which includes promoting members
· Serve as a point of contact for business-related matters
· Continuously seek new opportunities to showcase and promote members and the community 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Strive to foster a community culture and shop local mentality 

Your partnership also brings a network of members and gives your organization exclusive opportunities. For full details on what we can provide YOU please visit our website at FutureOmro.org  
We look forward to working with you and all the opportunities 2020 will bring!
Sincerely,
The Future Omro Team
Steph, Lynn, & Deb
